7-289-19

To: Michael Fletcher, County Engineer

Please accept this as our formal request to abandon the unopen section of lvandale Circle. This
subdivision was originally develop in 1977 and shows a 60’ R/W that is unopened between our lots.
Thank you for your consideration.

William L Srygley, JR Benjie & Sheila Sanders
Lake Park GA 31636 Lake Park GA 31636
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